
Subject: Petition Drive Problems - We All Need to Respond ASAP
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/06/2018 08:57 AM
To: Father John Bakas <frbakas@stsophia.org>, Veronica Hahni
<veronica@lani.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>, Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>,
Monica Carlos <monica@lani.org>, Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>, Eugene
Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>

Good Morning All...

After meeting with Mo Gomez yesterday and reflecting on the status of our BLQ-Pico Renewal 
Petition Drive, I'm compelled to send this email to alert you to my concern that we have 
not mobilized the resources necessary to mount a successful Petition Drive within the 
required time frame.  I'm sure that both of you will be surprised to hear this message.  
And I think both of you would be disappointed with me if I saw something and didn't say 
something.  

I believe that Eugene Van Cise at the City Clerk's Office shares my concern.  

Currently we have received about 12% Petition return and need to be at more than 50% by 
the end of April.  The process is an extended process by its nature, but we are not 
positioned for the needed dramatic increase of our current pace.  Additional resources are 
needed asap.  

I will attempt to telephone both of you this morning but was not comfortable delaying this 
important message until we talked.  

Thank you.        
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